Buildings & Grounds Committee – October 4, 2022

The Buildings and Grounds Committee met on October 4, 2022, with Tetra Tech, the Districts architect and engineering firm as well Barone Construction, the construction manager for the project. At the meeting the committee reviewed the construction schedule which will include anticipated work in the Summer of 2023 (Phase 1) and Summer of 2024 (Phase 2). The phase 1 project submission is scheduled to be delivered to NYSED on or about November 4th. The committee also reviewed items that will be included in Phase 1 of the project. A webpage has been created that will provide the community with Capital Project updates. Currently on the page, the community can view Phase 1 and 2 items that will be completed for each building. The District will continue to update the page throughout the project progression.